
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
COMMENT

HAMPTON TOWNSHIP
OF

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA

Hampton  Township  is
soliciting  comments  on  an
update  to  their  Pollutant
Reduction Plan (PRP) for the
Deer  Creek  and  Little  Pine
Creek  Watersheds.  The
Township’s  Municipal
Separate  Storm  Sewer
System (MS4) permit requires
Hampton to develop a PRP to
discuss  methodologies  to
reduce  sediment  and
phosphorus  and  make  this
plan available for public review
and comment. The PRPs are
available  for  review  at  the
Township  Office  –  3101
McCully Road, Allison Park, PA
15101  –  Monday  through
Friday  8:00  AM  to  5:00
PM. Comments on the draft
plan must be filed in writing to
the  attention  of  Christopher
Lochner,  Municipal  Manager,
no later than 30 days after the
publication  of  this  formal
notice. Comments should be
clearly  marked  PRP
Comments and either mailed,
hand delivered, or discussed
during the comment period at
a public meeting. The council
meeting  at  the  Hampton
Township  will  be  held  on
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 at
7:30 PM. All comments which
are mailed or hand delivered
should  be  delivered  to
Township  Building,  at  the
address listed above.

Christopher Lochner
Municipal Manager


